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Senator Joe Robach is pleased to join Rochester-area New York State Legislators in co-

sponsoring the Monroe County Community Forum with New York State Attorney General

Eric Schneiderman. The community forum will take place on Tuesday, October 29 at 6:00

p.m. at the Eastman School of Music Hatch Recital Hall. 

Attorney General Schneiderman will be discussing many important issues that impact our

community, including: environmental protection, labor rights, civil rights, health care and

consumer fraud and protection. 

For more information on this forum, please call (716) 853-8567 or E-mail

Aaron.Robertson@ag.ny.gov. 
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